
MEN’S COMMITTEE MEETING 

6th July 2018 

Start time:  10.00am 

Present: K.Wylie – Chair L.Wise – Secretary 

Committee:  B.Drew 

Apologies:  M.Brown, J.Lovatt 

 

1. Teams selected for fixtures in week commencing 9th July. 
 

2. KW:  Report received that at the Open Pairs Competition on 24th June a 
near miss injury occurred when a visiting bowler from Gosforth Empire 
caught his foot in the drainage ditch at the north end of the green.  No 
serious injury occurred and the bowler did not wish to make a 
complaint.  The annual Health and Safety reports to the council since 
2015 have pointed out the urgent requirement for the safety hazard to 
be resolved.  A similar incident also occurred in 2016.  The NCC Central 
Health & Safety team manager, John Froud, has been contacted and 
advised of the concerns of the Club.  He will arrange for the Blyth Health 
& Safety manger, Peter Judd, to contact the Club with a view to resolving 
the issue.  KW will compile a near miss report concerning the latest 
incident. 
 

3. The Ken Appleby Trophy competition will take place on Sunday 8th July. 
 

4. No further business.  Meeting closed at 11.00am   


